
  

 

  
 

BATM Advanced Communications (UK, 0911146) 
Nationality Review of Companies - Update 

11 February 2021 

Further to the FTSE Nationality Review of Companies announcement on 04 February 2021, FTSE Russell 

notes the publication of the notice by BATM Advanced Communications (BATM) on 11 February 2021 
which expresses their commitment to retaining a UK nationality assignment with its associated inclusion 

to the FTSE UK Index series, by reviewing the available options open to the company to facilitate this 
objective.   
 
Accordingly, FTSE Russell has determined to postpone the evaluation of the company’s nationality for a 
period of up to 12 months whilst this review is underway, to avoid unnecessary turnover within the FTSE 

UK Index series.  
 
For the avoidance of doubt, BATM Advanced Communications continued inclusion within the FTSE UK 
Index series and associated indexes is contingent on continuing to satisfy all other inclusion criteria. 
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